
 
 

Bradford District and Craven Virtual Ward Job Opportunities – Advert 
 
Do you want to be part of an exciting, innovative service that delivers acute care in 
the community to support our population to remain ‘Happy, Healthy at Home’? 

 
We are excited to announce that we have a number of permanent opportunities available 
that will support and deliver our expanded Virtual Ward offer across Bradford District & 
Craven. 
 
Building on our current models, we are establishing new pathways within our Multi-
Specialty/Frailty and Respiratory Virtual Wards. This is an innovative service that requires 
partners across our health and care system to work together and deliver acute care in the 
community. The aim of Virtual Wards is to support people to receive care, support and 
interventions they need in their own home which will lead to improved quality of life and 
outcomes for people as well as reducing hospital length of stay and unavoidable hospital 
admissions 
 
This is an opportunity to gain experience, a range of new skills and build up a service that is 
utilising the latest digital innovations and experience of integrated working across Bradford 
and Airedale acute and community trusts as well as the local authority, health and social 
care providers and the voluntary sector.  
 
There are a number of roles available to support the implementation of the Virtual Ward 

which are advertised on NHS Jobs. The roles will be based at Airedale NHS Foundation 

Trust, Bradford Teaching Hospital Foundation Trust and Bradford District Care Trust.  Some 

roles will provide direct delivery of the Virtual Ward (both face to face and using remote 

technology) and some will entail working within a community team delivering the Virtual 

Ward as part of a wider offer.  

If you filter your search to include the key word ‘Virtual Ward’ this should show all available 
vacancies.  
 
We believe this is a fantastic opportunity to join a system wide team at the forefront of 
delivering the right care at the right time in the right place.  
 
Find out more 
 
During the week 14th – 18th November 2022 we will be holding some webinars and there’ll 

also be information stalls across different locations. Look out for further information and 
come along to find out more and have a chat.  
 
Recruitment Plan 

Closing date:  Friday 25th November 2022 
Interviews will be completed during the weeks of 5th and 12th December 2022 
 

 


